
October 2, 2023  

To all students and faculty members 

 

Class Cancellations during the University Festival Week 2023  

During the University Festival Week, which includes “Meidaisai” and “Ikumeisai”, classes will be cancelled at all 

campuses (Surugadai, Izumi, Ikuta and Nakano) as set out below. However, some classes may be held at Graduate 

Schools and Professional Graduate Schools during this week. Please refer to the following table. 

 

Class Schedule for the University Festival Week 
*This applies to all campuses.  
 

Date Day Festival 

Situation for Classes  

Undergraduate schools 

Graduate Schools 

Professional Graduate Schools 

Graduate Schools Intensive Classes 

(Graduate School of Business Administration)  

November 1 Wednesday ― 
University Foundation 

Memorial Holiday 

Governance, Global Business: Classes held as usual 

(Professional Accountancy, Law School: No classes) 

November 2 Thursday ― No Classes 

Governance: Intensive classes only 

Global Business, Professional Accountancy: Classes 

held as usual 

(Law School: No classes) 

November 3 Friday 
  “Meidaisai” 

“Ikumeisai” 
National Holiday National Holiday 

November 4 Saturday 
  “Meidaisai” 

“Ikumeisai” 
No Classes 

All Professional Graduate Schools: Classes held as usual 

Business Administration: Intensive classes only 

November 5 Sunday 
  “Meidaisai” 

“Ikumeisai” 
Sunday 

Governance: Intensive classes only 

(Other Professional Graduate Schools are closed) 

Business Administration: Intensive classes only 

November 6 Monday ― No Classes All Professional Graduate Schools: Classes held as usual 

November 7 Tuesday ― No Classes 
All Professional Graduate Schools: Classes held as usual 

Business Administration: Intensive classes only 

 

※Please follow instructions from your faculty if your classes are to be held during the University Festival 

Week. 

Director, Academic Affairs Office 


